From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Trump's HUD Secretary and Our Reverse Robin Hood Housing System
Date: Friday, January 17, 2025 5:22:50 PM

From: Priscilla Wffliams_

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 6:26 PM

To: citycouncil@cityofsantacruz.com; Board Of Supervisors
<boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>

Subject: Trump’s HUD Secretary and Our Reverse Robin Hood Housing System

*¥*FXCAUTION:This 1s an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email ****

"This reverse Robin Hood approach to U.S. housing began in the 1970’s,
when the Nixon administration and Congress began switching our
affordable housing investment away from public housing to subsidizing
for-profit landlords."

Opinion | Trump’s HUD Secretary and Our Reverse Robin Hood Housing System |

Common Dreams

Respectfully submitted,
Priscilla R Williams
Aptos, CA



